
Maintenance scheduled for New
Bedford & Fall River Bridges
to cause road closures
Massachusetts  Department  of  Transportation  (MassDOT)  has
announced upcoming overnight maintenance and debris removal on
three key bridges in the New Bedford and Fall River areas.

Starting at 9 p.m. on Tuesday, April 16, through 6 a.m. the
next morning, road closures and rolling roadblocks will be in
effect for the following bridges:

Braga Bridge: Street sweeping will be conducted, requiring
rolling roadblocks.

Veterans Memorial Bridge: Maintenance work will be performed,
with state police implementing rolling roadblocks.

New  Bedford-Fairhaven  Swing  Bridge:  Maintenance  activities
will take place during this period.

MassDOT advises drivers to exercise caution, reduce speed, and
plan for potential delays while traveling through these areas.
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